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It was been another amazing week in the pre-k world. We are so grateful 
to all of you for attending our Thanksgiving feast. The children did an 
amazing job of singing and we all loved spending this special time with 
each of you. We are grateful to Ms. Noy and her team in the cafeteria for 
preparing all of the food for the feast, to August’s mom, Caitlin for helping 
us set up the room and to Ayan’s mom, Elham for all of the beautiful and 
delicious desserts and lemonade.  

This week in small group, we sorted and classified leaves and made letters 
with sticks and wooden lines and curves. We completed rhyming riddles, 
rhyming puzzles and a rhyming paper. We made patterns with leaves and 
completed a leaf pattern worksheet. 

We read several great books, The Grouchy Ladybug, Who Lives in Trees, 
Henny Penny, The Leaf Thief, one of my very favorite books, The Monkeys 
Came Back and There Was an Old Lady Who Swallowed Some Leaves. Every 
student has a copy of the Old Lady book in their folders today. It is our 
second book club book. I hope you enjoy reading it with your children.  

Our HRES character trait this month was compassion. We see a lot of 
compassion every day in our classroom. You all are raising very kind 
children. In Rebound and Recovery, we explored the feeling of happy. 

During choice time, we made family trees, finished our Chicka Chicka Boom 
Boom name trees, completed two My Big Worlds, one about fire safety and 
one about Thanksgiving and completed a Thanksgiving pattern activity.  

              

 

             

                                                            

 

 

 

 

 

Menu: 

M: chicken sandwich, tater tots, fruit and milk 

T: cheese nachos, salad, fruit and milk 

W: yogurt, cheese, salad, fruit and milk 

TH: corn dog, sweet potato fries, fruit and milk 

F: winter wonderland chicken nuggets, broccoli, 
fruit and milk 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Classroom needs: Plain bandages 

 

                

I am so thankful for my precious students and their 
amazing families. I hope you all have a wonderful 

Thanksgiving holiday! 

 

 

Dates to Remember: 

November 25th-29th Thanksgiving Holiday 

December 23rd-January 3rd Winter Holidays 

January 6 and 7 Teacher Planning and Inservice 
Days 

January 8th School resumes 


